
JAKOB’S BIRTHDAY BBQ RACE 2022 

 

It’s been a while since I last raced. When I stopped working, I, unfortunately, wasn’t 

able to find much time.       Jakob’s birthday race and the other close races are what I 

enjoy the most. 

 

As I am a non weather router sailor online, when it comes to finding the best route 

with the provided winds with no help from external software it is really fun, so when I 

do get into the top 10 I am very happy. This time, however, went even better than a 

top 10 position. Even though I still didn’t come first (never had a first place) I’ve been 

close previously but one day I hope to be the winner of a race with no assistance 

from advanced software. 

 

This summer we will first be sailing up here in the north, exploring the Swedish lakes 

and canals, then the Baltic and down south for the winter. So hopefully I will be able 

to find the time for more races. 

 

Sail safe everyone and thanks to all of you for making this possible! 

 

 

Geir ove / Careka 


